
I tell you, he replied,

  if they keep quiet,
   the stones will
            cry out!
			   Luke 19:40
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GOD GAVE EVERYTHING.

7 GREAT REALITIES FROM JOHN 3:16

1) God 

2) W___________

3) ___________e

4) Son 

5) B ______________

6) ____________h

7) L___________

* main point



Announcements

QSM WINTER RETREAT  •  FEBRUARY 15-17, 2019  •  TROUT LAKE CAMP
A weekend away for 6th-12th grade students packed with winter activities, worship 
at their level, indoor games, great food and experiences that they’ll never forget. 
Retreat will be at Trout Lake Camp, Pine River, MN. Cost: $165 includes meals, 
transportation, lodging, etc.
• To register or pay deposit: use bit.ly/QSMWinter19
• To pay toward your balance, use bit.ly/QSMWinter19Bal

K-5 KIDS INVITED TO SUNDAY SERVICES!  •  NEXT SUNDAY, FEB 17
Quarry Student Ministries has a wonderful opportunity to go to camp and be 
refueled! They serve our Kids Ministry each week, so we are inviting all Kindergarten-
5th grade to join us for the services on Feburary 17.  We will have a great service and 
activity bags ready for our kids while they join us. 

STARTING POINT LUNCH  •   SUNDAY, FEB 17 • 11:45am
This short meeting is designed to help those who are newer to the Quarry hear more 
about the mission and heartbeat of who we are as a church and ask questions. We
invite you to join us upstairs in the kitchen for lunch and great conversation as you learn
more about the Quarry! Childcare will be provided too! Register: bit.ly/StartingPointLunch 

CHILD DEDICATION INTEREST MEETING • SUNDAY, MARCH 3 • 11:45AM
If you are interested in participating in the upcoming child dedication on Sunday, March 
17, please attend our upcoming interest meeting and fill out this short info form so that 
we can include you in the service: bit.ly/QDedication. Kids are welcome at the meeting. 
Join us upstairs in the Club 45 Rm.

VOLUNTEERING FOR QUARRY KIDS MINISTRY
We have some cool opportunities in Quarry Kids Ministry! If you are interested in 
learning more we would love to talk with you, train and have you join in the great things 
that God is doing in our families! For info, email mesha.torkelson@quarrychurch.com.

- Thanks  for  joining  us  today -
IS THIS YOUR FIRST SUNDAY?  We Have a Gift For You!

Please bring your completed Q’Nect card from the chair back in front of you to the 
Connect Table near the entrance to receive a gift of thanks for coming today!  

Today at  the  Quarry

WE CARE ABOUT YOU  -   LET US KNOW YOU’RE HERE TODAY!
Please sign in using the Q’Nect Card in the Quarry Church app! You can also use the 
Prayer Request form in the app to send a request to our Prayer Team 24/7.

ACTIVITY BAGS AVAILABLE
Fun bags with activity sheets, crayons and quiet fidget toys are available in brightly 
colored bags at the back of the worship center for kids to use every Sunday. 

COMMUNION  Any followers of Jesus Christ are welcome to participate by coming 
forward when you feel comfortable. There is no pressure to participate, feel free to 
remain in your seat and enjoy the music and time for reflection. We offer communion 
on the second Sunday of each month. 

BENEVOLENCE OFFERING  Is a monthly offering above and beyond your tithe, taken on 
communion Sundays. These funds are collected to help those in our congregation and 
community with urgent needs. Please drop your offering at the exit.
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Download  it  today... 
Check out these resources available in the palm of your hand!

Download the Quarry Church App today to enjoy message videos, 
weekly worship song playlist, calendar, bulletin, upcoming events,  
THE ENTIRE BIBLE right in the app, and more! Available on iPhones, 
Android and tablets.

Mobile Giving via PushPay
Text Qgive to 77977 to give tithes or offerings.

Download  it  today... 
Check out these resources available in the palm of your hand!

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO GAVE IN 2017!  
We can’t fulfill our mission without your support! Giving 
statements will be ready to pick up at church on Sundays, 
January 21 & 28. Those that aren’t picked up will be mailed 
out the end of January.


